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Classroom News

This month we will be learning all 
about ‘Under the Sea Animals’. 
We will be learning to name and 
recognize different sea 
creatures.  We will look at  their 
color, size and their features..

We will also have fun singing 
songs, reading stories and making 
crafts throughout the month to 
help reinforce our new theme.

Twinkle little stars:



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers 

Songs & Nursery Rhymes

Reminders

1, 2, 3, 4, 5 once I caught a 
fish alive.

Under the sea.

If I lived under the sea.

Ahlia school encourages healthy 
snacks. 

Send water to school with your child 
daily.

I would like to ask you to cut your 
child’s fingernails regularly for the 
safety of your child and others.

Black


